
MFR’s SKY FEET Design Competition 

has Returned for a Fifth Year!

Attention all creative minds, artists, and designers! For the past four 

years, the Rogue Valley International-Medford Airport has held a 

competition to design the annual MFR SKY FEET Sock, and this year 

is no different! Here's your chance to KNOCK OUR SOCKS OFF! We 

would love to see designs that contain “MFR” and the year 2024, and 

highlight aviation and the airport as the gateway to the region. You 

can include local features such as the Rogue River, the Siskiyou 

Mountains, area lakes, hiking, fishing, pears, wineries, breweries, 

etc. One excellent artist will have their design featured on the 2024 

MFR Sky Feet sock.  

Get ready to take the MFR Sky Feet Socks competition to the Skies! 

FlyMFR@jacksoncounty.org   |   541-776-7222 

 

 

For contest rules and more information email 

FLYMFR@jacksoncounty.org  


